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Dear Parish Family, 
 

Today we welcome our visitors who are attending Summerfest 2021. 
 

Today we celebrate the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of the Lord, often 

called Corpus Christi.  Today we celebrate our faith in the Real Presence of Christ in 

the Eucharist.  In the former Sacramentary, there was a beautiful alternate opening 

prayer for today’s Solemnity:   
 

Lord Jesus Christ, we worship you living among us in the sacrament 

of your body and blood.  May we offer to our Father in heaven a 

solemn pledge of undivided love.  May we offer to our brothers and 

sisters a life poured out in loving service of that kingdom where you 

live with the Father and the Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and ever. 
 

Friday we celebrate the Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus.  This feast celebrates Jesus’ superabundant divine-human 

love for us.  The opening words of the Introit or Entrance Antiphon in the pre-Vatican II Liturgy captured the meaning of the 

Solemnity: “The thoughts of his heart [are] to all generations: to deliver their souls from death and feed them in famine.”   
 

Congratulations to the Scecina Class of 2021.  Several Little Flower parishioners and/or graduates of Little Flower School 

graduated on Friday, May 28. 
 

Aidan Francis Battles Grason  Holly Holt Breanna Lynn Thompson 

Elijah M. Clegg Cayla Michelle Long Chase David Turner 

Javier Alexander Estrada David Mariscal-Aquilar Julia Katherine White 

Carlos Guerrero-Torres Allison Noelle Minton  

Courtney Dawn Harris Joshua C. Thomas  
 

Calya Long, Allison Minton, Chase Turner, and Julia White graduated with High Honors and an Academic Honors Diploma and 

were members of the National Honor Society.  Courtney Harris and Joshua Thomas graduated with High Honors and an 

Academic Honors Diploma.  David Mariscal-Aquilar graduated with Honors.   
 

We are very proud of all of our graduates! 
 

Thank you to all who have returned to Sunday Eucharist.  I am always delighted when I see faces that I have not seen since March 

of 2020.   I am really looking forward to seeing many more of you return when the dispensation from the obligation to attend 

Sunday Mass ends this Friday.  Please remember that next weekend all Catholics are obliged to return to Mass except in those 

situations which I listed in my letter in last week’s Theresean and in my letter that was mailed to your homes.   
 

Also, please note we have been advised that after the mask mandate expires in Marion County, face coverings will continue to be 

strongly encouraged at all liturgical celebrations within the Archdiocese of Indianapolis. 
 

Have a wonderful week. 
 

 

 

FREE!  Fun! Fellowship! and FILM!!! 
We are going to have a Mid-Summer Movie Night 
Party!  Watch the Movie “The Two Popes” in the air 
conditioned comfort of the School Cafeteria at 7:00 
p.m.  on Tuesday, June 22. Popcorn will be provided, 
and a brief discussion will follow led by Kurt Schnell. 
Bring your own beverage and lawn chair if you want! 
Ask your friends and neighbors!  FREE!  

Sponsored by the Invite Commission 

 

The Adventuresome Group will meet on Wednesday, June 

9, following the 11:00 a.m. Mass. Please call the parish 

center, 317-357-8352, or email Peggy Clegg at 

pclegg@littleflowerparish.org if you plan on attending.  

 
FESTIVAL NEWS 

If you are reading this and it is not yet 5 p.m. on 
Sunday, come on over. The fun is going on now! See 

next week’s Theresean for this year’s raffle winners! 

THANK YOU FOR ALL OF YOUR SUPPORT! 
 

There is a special collection on the weekend of June 12/13 for 
the education of future archdiocesan priests.  Your generous 
support helps provide the necessary education and formation. 
Please be as generous as possible and pray for vocations! You may 
use the envelope provided in your regular envelope packet. 
 

 

 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST    

 
 

 
 

For the Week of June 7 - 13, 2021 
 

07 June Monday  

 5:30 p.m. Rosemary Rushka 

08 June Tuesday  

 9:30 a.m. Anne Hook by John and June Jorgenson 

09 June Wednesday  

 11:00 a.m. For the Intentions of Patty Uberta by Diane 

and Ron Sharp 

10 June Thursday  

 9:30 a.m. Mary Jo Campbell by Hugh Thomas Forsha 

11 June Friday 

 5:30 p.m. Harry and Rosemary Maginn by Family 

12 June Saturday –Vigil of The 11th Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 

 5:00 p.m. Bob Buck by Son Chu 

13 June Sunday – The 11th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

 9:30 a.m. Lulu Kidwell by Alberta Peters 

 6:00 p.m. For the Parish 
 

 

June 6 - 13, 2021 

DAY ROOM TIME GROUP 

Sunday Duffey Hall 10:30 a.m. SummerFest 

Brunch 

 Parish Grounds 11:00 a.m. SummerFest 

Monday St. Therese 6:30 p.m. SoulCore 

Wednesday Church & PC 11:00 a.m. Adventuresome 

Group 
 

The next Baptism Preparation Class is Monday, 
June 21, at 7:00 p.m. in the parish center. This class 
is required for parents who are requesting baptism 
for their child and have not previously attended a 

preparation class. Please call the parish center at 317-357-8352 to let us 
know you plan to attend. Plan ahead, as the next class will not take place 
until August.   

 

STEWARDSHIP CORNER   
Your Gifts of Treasure 

 

Weekly Budget Goal $           13,000.00 
      Collection of May 29 and 30 $             6,061.17 

      Electronic Contributions 5/24-5/28 $             2,732.34 

Fiscal Year 2020-2021 Actual  $          618,016.63 

Fiscal Year 2020-2021 Budget  $          624,000.00 

Fiscal Year 2020-2021 DEFICIT $         -   5,983.37 

 

Home Improvement Fund 
 

 

March Contributions  $       1,986.32 

April Contributions  $       2,562.32 

May Contributions (to date) $       2,051.65 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Please keep our ill and homebound parishioners and friends in 
your thoughts and prayers, especially the following people who 
have requested prayers for various reasons:   
 

Bill Ajamie, Karen Ajamie, Esther Capps, Roberta Galluzzi, Gene 
Miller, Denice Rose, Gary Walters, Haydee Gloria, Charles Aughe, Fr. 
Paul Koetter, Margie Greene, Bill Rathz, Judy Rathz, Scott Rhinehart, 
Tricia Allstatt, Charlie Goodman, Bobbie Lawless, Catherine 
McKenna-Sexton, Joe Clegg, Mary Skinner, Carol Freeland, Dan 
Dugan, Sherri (Ruegamer) Dugger, Lourdes Riedeman, the Forestal 
Family, Mitzi Loomis, Donna Doran, Jane Bell, Lois Irwin, Joanna 
Estes, Cathy Mears, John Kelly, Charlene Fisher, and Regina Kanney.    
 

If you get a chance, please send them a card or a note. It will brighten 
their day. This week we especially want to remember: 

 

Alberta Peters 

8811 Madison Ave Apt 201A, Indianapolis,  IN 46227 

(She will be 100 on June 14.) 
 
 

Pray for our active military family/friends: 
 

Brian Ledgerwood, serving on the USS Theodore 
Roosevelt, son of Diane Anderson.  

 

Victor Franco, serving at Malmstrom Air Force Base in Great Falls, 
MT. 
 

If you or someone in your family is ill or serving our country and 
would like their name listed in the bulletin so others can pray for 
them, please contact Peggy Clegg at 317-357-8352 or 
pclegg@littleflowerparish.org. 
 

CONGRATULATION TO OUR GRADUATES! 

 

We would like to continue to recognize our parishioners 
who are graduating from elementary school, high school, 
college, or graduate programs in an upcoming Theresean.  
Please send their name and the name of the school, 
college, or university from which they are graduating to 
tom@littleflowerparish.org, or call the parish center and 
leave the information.  (You do not need to submit 
graduates from Scecina, Cathedral, or Little Flower.  They 
will be published separately.)   
 

Today we congratulate: 
Lydia Egan University of Cincinnati, Masters Degree 
 

 

Readings for June 12 and 13 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Ezekial 17:22-24 

2 Corinthians 5:6-10 

Mark 4:26-34 

To read the readings on-line, go to  

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/061321.cfm 
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